
Notice 

Regarding vacant seats in Hostel M and Hostel N  

 

It is for the information of current residents of Hostels of BE 4th 

Year (For those students who are staying here for next semester) 

and 3rd Year, that there are few vacant seats in new hostels 

Hostel M (Boys) and Hostel N (Girls) for next semester. 

 

All the interested residents who want to shift to these hostels can 

apply through their web kiosk from 15th Dec 2017 5:30 PM 

onwards up to 17th Dec 11:00 PM. 

  

 

(Coordinating Warden) 


